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Notes from the Teachers

It is hard to believe we have been in school for over a month. We have administered the TRC and DIBELS reading assessments to determine your child’s current reading level and will soon be administering their writing assessment.  We are proud of all the growth they have made so far.  


Thank you for stressing the importance of reading at home with your child.  We see the growth as we read with them daily. Please keep the reading log inside your child’s homework folder because we check the reading log daily. Please check the planners daily for Math and Spelling homework assignments. 
Academic News

In Math, we are working on addition, subtraction, and problem solving strategies. In order to review and build on your child’s math skills, please continue to review addition and subtraction facts and parts of ten. We are working on measuring length in metric units. We will begin our place value to 1,000 unit in the next couple of weeks.

In Language Arts, we are learning about Early Asian Civilization and will begin learning about Early Greek Civilization during this month. In guided reading, we work with small groups on their reading level. During this time, students are either working with the teacher or actively engaged in reading stations.
In Social Studies, we learned about   our local government, the branches of government, and why voting is important.  We encourage you to bring your child to vote with you on Election Day.


In Science, we are learning about matter. We will study the properties of solids, liquids and gases. We will conduct experiments that show physical and chemical changes. Please write the word “matter” in your child’s planner and he/she will receive a ticket for reading this newsletter.

Dates to Remember
October 4th 

Parent Academy
                                    Eureka Math 6:00

October 10th  
Picture Day
October 19th   
Owls on the Run

October 19th 

Carnival

Wish List
Prize box items
Mrs. Cooper and Ms. Raines
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